South Side Fire Station Building Committee


The Bourne Board of Selectmen is seeking up to four Bourne residents to serve as at-large members on the South Side Fire Station Building Committee.  Members shall have a knowledge of, or experience in, engineering, construction, finance and/or Fire/EMS administration and construction management.  In addition to the at-large members there will be a representative from the Selectmen, the Finance Committee, Capital Outlay Committee as well as the Fire Chief and one other Fire Department representative.
The Committee will report to the Board of Selectmen and make recommendations regarding the feasibility, design, siting and construction of a new replacement FIRE/EMS station on the south side of the Cape Cod Canal.

Any interested applicants should complete a Talent Bank Form, available in the Office of the Board of Selectmen, 24 Perry Ave., Buzzards Bay and on the South Side Fire Station Building Committee page on the Town website at www.townofbourne.com.  Forms must be received by 4:00 pm on Thursday, Feb. 24, 2022 either at Town Hall or by email to kthut@townofbourne.com.
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